
 
 

 

Meeting Cancellation Notice 

 

 

December 18, 2018 

SEASPAR Board Meeting 

 

 

 

The December 18, 2018, SEASPAR Board meeting has been cancelled.  

 

The next regularly scheduled SEASPAR Board meeting is  

Tuesday, January 15, 2019, at SEASPAR, 

4500 Belmont Road, Downers Grove, IL at 3:00 p.m. 

 

 

 Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

 Dean Bissias 

 Board Secretary 

 

 


